
                                                            

NOTICE 

Dear Students, 

*Summer Break* 

We are pleased to inform you that summer break for Grades 1-8 will 

begin on *Tuesday, May 21st, 2024, and continue until Sunday, June 

30th, 2024.  The school will reopen on **Monday, July 1st, 2024*, 

with regular timings resuming as follows: 

Grades 1-12  7:45 AM - 1:30 PM 

PNC - KG   8:45 AM - 12:20 PM 

We wish you all a safe, relaxing, and enjoyable summer break! 

 

Sincerely, 

Team APS 


